
To,

Australian Law Reform Commission.


Response to Religious Educational Institution and Anti-Discrimination Laws.


The parents of the students in Christian schools pay almost 100 times more than a public school 
system and 3 times more than a Catholic Schools to have their children to be brought up in 
Christianity based education.

This law would be like bringing a law that would state that you will have to pay $200k for a luxury 
car but you cannot have any luxury features in that car because people who drive cheaper car 
feels discriminated.

If government tries to bring the law into effect then they will have to pay for 100% schooling of the 
children without any compromise to their quality of education and faith as parents pay that extra 
money from their hard earned income to provide an education that they prefer their children to 
have.

In my opinion, this will surely put extra load on the already overloaded public education system as 
parents will not shed extra money out of their own pockets in an institution where their worldview 
has no value and is being contradicted.


Thanks,

Elvin 


